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January 2008 Issue 

FIRST WORD 

 

Well it's January 2008, where did 2007 go?  Car shows, rallies, and 

CARLISLE have all come and gone.  Now that all our plastic cars have 

been tucked away for a while, we spend our spare time (who has any of 

that) perusing through the endless stacks of catalogs that we receive on a 

weekly basis.  Looking for that one special something that we just have 

to have.  Some have put their cars away and will await the coming of 

spring to wake them from sleep.  Some are busy working on projects that 

take longer than just a few hours time.  Some are STILL CLEANING.  

And I understand we have a few brave souls that still DRIVE on a 

beautiful 60 degree day in January.  That's the spirit! 

 

The annual Holiday Party was a great time as it always is. But I guess I 

didn't see the E-mail -Ties Not Required.  But that’s Ok.  I'd like to say 

that all the food was EXCELLENT.  I tried everything, and I don't think 

I was the only one. 

 

Our next endeavor will be Spring Fling.  Dean is on top things.  Flyer is 

done, and the ad for the calendar of events is set to go to press.  As we 

look forward to the coming events of the year we need to remember to 

have FUN.  We have a GREAT CLUB and we are always greeted with 

respect at all events we attend.  We have all made new friends 

everywhere we have been.  That’s the reason, I think we joined, to make 

friends and have fun. 

 

The 2008 Board would like to say thank you for the opportunity to lead 

you through a fun filled year.  

 

Mark Collins 

President 

 

MAC MULKIN CHEVROLET 

3 Marmon Drive 
New England Automotive Village 

Nashua, NH 03060 
 

Sponsor of 
Gate City Corvette Club 
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January Reminders: 
 

-- Don’t forget to pay your 

2008 dues of $41! 

 

-- Next club meeting is  

Feb. 8th at 7 PM 

Gate City Corvette Club 

P.O. Box 623 

Nashua, NH 03061 

Gate City Corvette Club, Inc. is one of approximately 600 Corvette Clubs throughout the United States and Canada.  

The purpose of Gate City Corvette Club is to make being a Corvette owner more fun.  Gate City Corvette Club meets at 

7:00 p.m. the second Friday of the month at Mac Mulkin Chevrolet, 3 Marmon Drive, Nashua, NH. 
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Welcome to Gate City’s online newsletter created exclusively for 

Gate City Corvette Club members! 
 

 

Our New Sponsor Dennis Granger 

 

With the November sale of Dobles Chevrolet, sponsor of Gate City Corvette Club for many years, the 

club suddenly found itself in need of new sponsorship and a place to hold its monthly meetings.  Norm 

Wood and Dan Feidler met with MacMulkin Chevrolet’s Joshua Moore, Internet Sales Manager, and 

Tommy Thompson Jr, in Corvette Sales, on Friday November 23.  They were very enthusiastic about 

becoming the club’s new sponsor.  On December 6th, Norm and Dan then met with Jeff Thompson the 

General Manager of MacMulkin to discuss the club’s needs and how we can work together for 

everyone's benefit. 

 

From time to time folks ask why the club was meeting and based out of Manchester the “Queen City” 

rather than Nashua the “Gate City.”  Of course the club started in the Gate City in 1975; it is fitting for 

it to return with the enthusiastic sponsorship of MacMulkin Chevrolet.  According to Jeff Thompson, 

about 4 years ago they decided to devote a major part of the dealership to specialize in Corvette.  They 

are now in the top 15 dealerships in the country for Corvettes sales! 

 

The first gathering was held at MacMulkin on Friday, December 14th.   Club members were able to 

meet with Josh and Tommy.   Art St.Denis, the Parts Manager, and Scott Fitzgerald, the Service 

Director, spoke about their respective departments and how they will meet the needs of our members. 

Members were provided a tour of the dealership’s new facilities which include a multi-level show 

room, huge waiting area with large screen TV, a coffee shop and an extensive service department.   

 

Many thanks from the Gate City Corvette Club to the staff and management of MacMulkin!  We look 

forward to a long and prosperous relationship. 
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PUBLISHING INFORMATION 
 

Please help by sharing news about trips you’ve taken, shows you’ve attended, and suggestions for club 

activities, as well as technical advice, cleaning tips, or anything else that you feel would be of interest 

to our members.  The club needs your input! 

 

Letters, articles, notices, and ads are to be received by the newsletter editor by the 30
th

 of each month 

for inclusion in the newsletter.  Classified ads are to be submitted on a monthly basis, and will not be 

carried over to the following month.  Please contact the editor if you know of a business interested in 

purchasing advertising space in the newsletter.  Thank you. 

 

Mail to: Dennis Granger 

  Newsletter Editor 

  dennis@thegrangers.net 

  (603) 759-4384 

 

 
 

CLUB OFFICERS 2008 
 

President ..................................... Mark Collins  (603) 424-2949  corvettemark@comcast.net 

Vice President ............................ John Janowicz  (978) 337-0330  denison-cannon@hotmail.com 

Secretary ..................................... Ruth Wintle  (603) 882-1936  meandamos@comcast.net 

Treasurer .................................... Lisa Herget  (978) 597-5772  hergetm@yahoo.com 

Officer-At-Large ........................ Mike Dupont  (603) 624-1104  michael@dupont.mv.com 

Membership Director ................. Vicki Janowicz  (978) 866-7812  denison-cannon@hotmail.com 

Immediate Past President ........... Dan Feidler  (603) 434-9436  dfeidler@cranshaw.com 

 

Photo of the Month 

 
Participant of 2006 Vettes to Vets 

SAVE THE WAVE 

Notice: 

“The General Motors Trademarks are 

used with the required expressed 

written permission of GM.” 


